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I am watching these horrifying events unfold in Washington, D.C. in disbelief says
Governor.

      

  

MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers released the following statement late Wednesday regarding
events in Washington D.C.

“As  are so many Wisconsinites and Americans, I am watching these horrifying  events unfold in
Washington, D.C. in disbelief. The peaceful transfer  of power is at the very heart of our
government and our country. This is  an attack on our democracy. Period.

“There  must be swift, bipartisan condemnation in no uncertain terms--by the  president, by
elected officials who’ve sought to sow division and  distrust in our election, by elected officials
who’ve failed to  unequivocally denounce these efforts, all of which fed into today's  events.

“We  must be united in calling on these individuals to leave the U.S.  Capitol and grounds
immediately and peacefully. I’m praying for the  safety of the elected officials, staffers, members
of the press, and  first responders, and for the speedy recovery of those injured.”
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